
 

 

Wootton Booster Club Meeting Minutes - October, 2017 

The October, 2017 meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Booster President, Dottie 
Gottfried.  Enough members were present to meet the quorum requirement. 

Members Present 

Dottie Gottfried, President  

Brian Levine, Vice President 

Dee Weiss, Membership 

Jean Schuler, Secretary 

Margie Levine, Cluster Communications  

Chris Thompson, Athletic Director 

Eric Graves, Varsity Boys Basketball Coach 

Nancy DePrey, Varsity Girls Soccer Rep 

Wendy Rodriguez, Football Rep 

Terry Stillwagoner, Volleyball Rep 

Brenda Yuwen, Boys Varsity Soccer Rep 

Wei Yang, Girls Varsity Tennis Rep 

Tammy Mariani, Baseball Rep 

Trish Mangum, Girls Varsity Lacrosse Rep 

President’s Welcome/Introductions 

Dottie Gottfried opened the meeting at 7:05 PM.  Dottie reported the First Annual Dr. Doran 
golf tournament will be held on Saturday, October 14 at 9:00 am.  The silent auction items will 
be available at the football game Friday night (October 13).  The Booster Club will provide the 
cash box with $150 change. Dottie and Jean will also help with the player check-in. Kevin O’Neill 
would like to give some money back to each team that participated.  This is to be determined. 

The 5K Color Run/Football Community Day will be held on October 28 (this needs to be added 
to website).   

Remaining two football games are homecoming, Friday, October 13 and senior night, Friday, 
October 27. 



Membership Report -  October 20 deadline to join Boosters for participation to count towards 
the percentage back for each team, currently only Boys and Girls soccer have the 75% 
participation.  There is still no team rep for handball (possibly Donna Love). 

Treasurer’s Report - Dee reviewed the P&L statement as well as the Balance Sheet. Boosters 
paid the football team 25% of the profits for the first two football games since they provided 
the volunteers to run the concession stand.  Boosters purchased a new freezer for the 
concession stand; it has not been delivered yet. 

Minutes – September minutes not approved, need to add names of two people who were in 
attendance. 

Athletic Director – The new windscreen for the football stadium will be delivered soon.  Chris 
will need help with the installation.  Boys soccer received new uniforms this year, girls soccer 
will get new uniforms next season.  The county will have the on-line sports forms ready for the 
winter season.  Chris will post on website. 

Concession Stand  - Boosters will extend the deal with the football parents to pay 25% of profit 
from concession stand for a third game.  A portion of the profits from concession stand sales at 
the homecoming football game will be donated to one of the groups providing hurricane relief. 

School Store – nothing to report   

Website Update – Mosaic is maintaining the site.  Working on the listserv capability. 

Wishlist Update  -  Swim and Dive would like a lap top. 

Team Rep Matters  - nothing to report 

Bricks, Pavers and Signs – Brian questioned whether the Bethesda Soccer signs can stay.  Chris 
was not sure what was in the contract.  Brenda Yuwen from boys soccer indicated her husband 
worked on the contract so will look into whether the signs can stay.  Brian also has a realtor 
who will be purchasing a sign, just wanted to make sure there was no issue with having 3 
realtors’ signs.  Boosters agreed there is not an issue so Brian will move forward with the 
contract.  

New Business – Meet the Coaches Night for winter will be held on November 30 at 6:30 pm.  
Will coaches award/plaque be presented? Dottie will put Priscilla Quackenbush in touch with 
Chris Thompson, he has 4 to 5 pictures for the Wall of Fame. 

The next board meeting will be November 1, 2017. 

Booster Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM by Booster Club President Dottie Gottfried. 


